
NEWS RELEASE: Oct. 17, 2011 
 

1/8-cent Law Enforcement Sales Tax will be on April ballot 
 
The Greene County Commission voted this morning to place a 1/8-cent Law 
Enforcement Sales Tax proposal on the April ballot. The vote took place during today’s 
regularly scheduled Greene County Commission session. 
 
The vote passed 2-1, with Harold Bengsch, Associate Commissioner- District 1, and 
Roseann Bentley, Associated Commissioner- District 2, voting in favor and Presiding 
Commissioner Jim Viebrock voting against.  
 
The proposal will appear on the April 3, 2012 ballot in Greene County. If approved by 
voters, the sales tax would go into effect in the latter half of 2012.  
 
For more information, call the Greene County Commission at 417-868-4112, or Jenny 
Fillmer Edwards, Greene County Public Information Officer, at 417-829-6019 or 417-
224-5510.   
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